
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 29, 2014 
 
 
 
Dear Parents of the Class of 2015, 
 
In an effort to make our senior class retreat on October 15-16 more meaningful for our 
seniors, we are giving you, the parents, some homework!  
 
This is a surprise that should be quite powerful for your child at our retreat—so 
please don’t let them know! 
 
Please write a letter to your child, affirming who they are and why you love them. Think 
about what you’d like to say to them as they prepare to head off to college next year. Why 
are you proud of them? What are your hopes, dreams, and prayers for them? What are your 
favorite memories?  
 
These affirmation letters should be mailed to the school no later than October 10th. 
You may also bring the letters in to our office. 
 
Siblings, grandparents, family friends, or other loved ones are encouraged to write letters 
as well. The more letters the better! All letters should be mailed or brought to the school 
office to ensure that your student receives them on the evening of our retreat.  
 
It is a joy to work with your children. We are praying that this retreat experience will help 
them to know even more the love of our Father in heaven.  
 
 
Blessings, 
Lisa Garcia 

 


